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                           Please read before using any laser products
Lasers operating in the 808-810 nm range produce near infrared radiation and therefore can not be seen.
Laser pointing beams are typically red in color and operate in the 650 nm range which is visible to the human eye and is still dangerous.
Diode lasers of the type that use fiber optics for medical and dental procedures can produce high wattage and therefore need to be respected. 

This power laser is considered a class 4 laser device and careful attention must be paid to all manufacturers laser safety guidelines.

Extreme caution must be observed when using lasers of this type. Always observe the following.

1. Assure everyone in the room has safety glasses that block the laser frequency being used.

2. Never assume the laser is not on and emitting radiation as most wavelengths are invisible.

3. Never look directly at the end of the laser fiber optic.

4. Always know where the end of the fiber optic is pointed when firing the laser.

5. Be careful that the fiber is pointed only at what you intend to lase.

6. Be careful of the type of surface the fiber optic is pointed at as reflective material will bounce the laser beam around the room. Even non direct exposure to the beam can cause serious eye damage to someone not wearing protective eyewear.

7. Lasers of this power can easily ignite flammable materials and liquids such as Alcohol and other liquids used in the office.
Please use common sense as exposure to this type of laser radiation can not be felt doing damage until it is too late.

Remember you only have 1 set of eyes for a lifetime be careful
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